
AB 1466 

Pupil Discipline Regarding Restraint and Seclusion: Reporting EC 49006 

Effective January 1, 2024, Assembly Bill 1466 requires CA school districts to post restraint and seclusion 
data on their website.  Ripon USD through its contracted agencies/schools reports 5 instances of 
restraint and 0 instances of seclusion from January 1, 2024 – May 24, 2024. 

 


